
COMMON GROUND MONTHLY MEETING  

HELD JUNE 18, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. Those present included Kathy Goldman, Roberta 

Prudden, Toni Travalent, Robert Dye and Sharon McCann. 

Discussed possible budget items to request from Board of Directors 

1. Additional Christmas lights 

2. Parking at Hidden Cove along Raintree Drive – possible 5-6 spots 

3. Electricity service at Gull Point Circle and Raintree Circle so landscape 

lighting can be installed 

4. Guardrail next to Duck Pond along Raintree Drive 

5. Walking trails 

Meeting adjoined at 7:30pm. 

 

 

 

 


